
 
 
 
 
 
September 6, 2013  
 
VIA COURIER, RESS, EMAIL
  

  

Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
2300 Yonge Street, 27th

Toronto, Ontario 
 Floor 

M4P 1E4 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: Review of Framework Governing the Participation of Intervenors in Board Proceedings -

Consultation and Stakeholder Conference Board File No. EB-2013-0301 

 
Ontario Power Authority Intent to Participate        

The Ontario Power Authority (“OPA”) is in receipt of the Ontario Energy Board’s (“Board”) 
August 22, 2013 letter and is writing to register as a participant in the Board’s review of the framework 
governing the participation of intervenors in Board proceedings. 
 
As a regulated entity in the electricity sector, and as an intervenor that provides supporting evidence in 
other entities applications, the OPA has an interest in the effective and efficient participation of 
intervenors in Board proceedings.   
 
The OPA looks forward to participating in this consultation and intends to provide written comments to 
the questions outlined in the letter by September 27, 2013. 
 
Please provide a copy of all relevant communications to the attention of Miriam Heinz, Regulatory 
Coordinator, at the address above or through e-mail at miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca. 
  
Yours truly, 
 
  
 
Charlene de Boer 
Manager, Regulatory Proceedings 
Ontario Power Authority 

120 Adelaide Street West 
Suite 1600 
Toronto, Ontario M5H 1T1 

T 416-967-7474      
F 416-967-1947 
www.powerauthority.on.ca 

 

mailto:miriam.heinz@powerauthority.on.ca�

	/
	September 6, 2013
	UVIA COURIER, RESS, EMAILU
	Ms. Kirsten Walli

